Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION llI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

|
DIVISION ADVISORY JUH 03 2025

No. 125, s. 2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Secondary School Heads
Youth for the Environment in Schools Advisers and Officers
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources Regional Office III will conduct the regional contest titled “Hiraya
2025: Search for the Best Youth for Environment in Schools Organization (YES-0) in
Central Luzon”. This contest is open to legitimate YES-O in all schools across Central
Luzon that implement green activities and initiatives worthy of commendation.

Furthermore, the deadline for submission of entries is June 8, 2025, via Google
Form at https://bit.ly/EMBCentralLuzonHiraya2025.

Attached is a copy of Mr. Martin Jose V. Despi, Regional Director, for further

details and inquiries.
CAROLINA S. TA, EAD, CESO V

¢Schools Division Superintendent #|

In compliance with DepEd Order No, 8, s.
2013, this Division Advisory is Issued not for
endorsement per D.0. 28, 5. 2001 only for
the information of DepEd Officials, personne!
as well as the concerned public.

Encl.; as stated
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May 30, 2025

MS. CAROLINA 8. VIOLETA BEPEE SBB BATAA N
Schools Division Superintendent s

Schoeols Division Office - Bataan
Balanga City, Bataan,
bataan@deped.gov.ph
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Isang makakalikasang araw!

The Environmental Management Bureau Regional Office No. I is currently holding a regional
contest titled “Hiraya 2025: Search for the Best Youth for Enviromment in Schools
Organization (YES-0) in Central Luzon.” This contest is open to legitimate YES-Os in all
educational institutions across Central Luzon that implement green activities and initiatives
worthy of commendation.

In this regard, we are cordially extending our invitation to all educational instituiions under
your jurisdiction to join the said contest for a chance to be recognized for their efforts in making
a significant impact on the environment and the community. For the full details and mechanics
of the contest, kindly visit the link provided below:

https://bit.ly/EMBR3Hiraya2025

For inquiries and clarifications, please feel free to communicate with Mr. Peniel Andrei P.
Luciano, Chief of the Environmental Education and Information Unit of this Office, at mobile
number 0905-360-7367, telephone mnumber (045) 963 3623 or e-mail address
eetur3@gmail.com.

We look forward to your affirmative response to this matter and express our heartfelt gratitude

in advance!
Very truly yours,

JOS&'V, DESPI &a f':ig’"“v;
Regmnal Director —— ;mm&-“;""
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